
                                                       Executive  Meeting June 03, 2014 

 

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 pm. 

Attending were Eric Megarity, Fred White, Marjorie Hughes, Peter Malmburg,  Jill Hargrove, Bob Mabie, 

Connie Ebbett. 

Dow Johnson accepted being the Program Director. 

Discussion was held on weather our group would go to King’ Landing in Sept. or Oct. before it gets to 

cold.  Also Fred will be talking to the King’s Landing people on doing some of the programs they have for 

other groups. 

Eleanor Stilwell will be contacted to telephone the members to see who all would be interested in going. 

Possibly a small fee will be required to help pay for entrance fee. 

Fred stated the cost of the bus would be around $500.00 as a bus for disabled is required. 

Marjorie reported we have $5300.00 in the bank. 

Bob reported only  twenty members have paid their dues leaving twenty- four unpaid. 

Peter reported all is going well on the web site. 

The barbecue is being held  at Duck’s Unlimited at 2:00 on June 10th. 

Next executive  meeting will be held in Sept. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm. 

 

 

 


